
 
 
 
QUESTION NO 6 By Councillor Thornley for answer by 

the Convener of the Transport and 
Environment Committee at a meeting 
of the Council on 22 June 2023 

  In May 2023, the Transport and Environment committee 

agreed a mini flood study would be undertaken in North 

Gyle as one of the agreed projects for 2023/24, funded from 

the £2 million agreed in Lib Dem budget proposals for 

flooding.  

Question (1) When does the Convener understand this flood study will 

begin? 

Answer (1)  

Question (2) What engagement with local groups, such as the North Gyle 

Flood Group, will be undertaken, to hear firsthand examples 

of how the issue is affecting them? 

Answer (2)  

Question (3) Will the study include engagement with the Scottish Flood 

Forum? 

Answer (3)  

   

   

   

 
 


